17857 56 Avenue, Surrey BC V3S 1E2 | Tel: 604.576.8295 | Fax: 604.576.4658 | www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cloverdaletraditional

April 17, 2020

Dear Families.

## Re: SPIRIT DAY - Friday April 24th

We are planning a "Reverse" Spirit Day! We invite all students to wear their school uniform or grade 7 hoodie at home. Students will write a positive message and have a photo taken of them holding their message.

Your message can be to your teachers, friends or everyone at CTS. Your message can be for all of Surrey, or the world...or for the essential workers (people who are nurses, doctors, truck drivers, grocery store clerks, caregivers etc.)

#### Follow these 4 Easy Steps ©

#### 1. Write your Message

- Get a piece of paper. Leave it plain or cut it into a large shape (circle, heart etc.)
- Use a dark coloured marker(s) to write your message.
- Write in BIG, neat letters (no more than about 15 words).
- You can decorate your paper if you want. Have fun and be creative!

### 2. Wear your School Uniform or Grade 7 Hoodie

Don't forget to brush your teeth and hair ©

## 3. Ask a Family Member to Take your Picture (in your Uniform Holding your Message)

Note: YOUR PHOTO AND MESSAGE WILL BE SHARED WITH THE CTS COMMUNITY

- If you have brothers or sisters at home that go to CTS, please take a photo with them.
- If you would like to include your whole family in your photo that is fine.
- You can be inside or outside your house.
- You can be with your pets. Just be SAFE and follow quarantine rules!
- You do not need to add your name on your message, we know who you are!

# 4. Email your photo to <u>cloverdaletraditional@surreyschools.ca</u> by Tuesday April 21 (any time). Please send a large file. Do not compress.

Thank you for participating in this Community Spirit Day! We miss you all very much.

You are in our hearts, Mrs. Newman and the CTS Staff